
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING and EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
 

CDBG / HOME Program Year 2022 Annual Action Plan 
 

The City of Muncie Community Development Office is seeking public input from residents, 
public agencies, and other interested parties on the Program Year 2022 Annual Action Plan (PY 
2022 AAP) for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and Home Investment 
Partnership (HOME) funds. 
 
A public hearing will be held on Wednesday April 20, 2022 at 6:00 PM in City Hall Auditorium, 
and via Facebook Live at cityofmuncie.com, to receive comments on the Draft PY 2022 AAP.  
There will be an opportunity to ask questions of Community Development staff at the hearing.   
Comments will be accepted at the hearing and in writing as indicated below.  The public 
comment period for the 2022 AAP has been extended to 4 PM on Wednesday, May 18, 2022 
as changes have been made to the Draft PY 2022 AAP.  
 
A copy of the Draft 2022 AAP may be obtained by request in the Community Development 
Office; on the City of Muncie website:  www.cityofmuncie.com > departments > community 
development > topics of interest > plans; Mayor’s Office at City Hall; Maring-Hunt Library, 2005 
South High St., Muncie, IN; Kennedy Library, 1700 West McGalliard Rd., Muncie, IN 
 
Written comments may be submitted to Gretchen Cheesman via US Mail or via email.  
 
For additional information about the meetings, to arrange for special accommodations or 
alternative document formats contact Gretchen Cheesman. 
 

Gretchen Cheesman, Director 
Community Development Department 

City Hall, 300 N. High St 
Muncie, IN 47305 

gcheesman@cityofmuncie.com 
(765) 747-4825 

 
Ad runs Monday April 18, 2022 

 
 


